
Gregory P. Weaver
2870 Chatham Road, Pepper Pike, OH 44124 | 216.702.8694 | gregorypweaver@gmai} com

12/13/2018

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: Case #18-1414-EL-CSS 
Attn: Patricia A. Schabo

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio,
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At the end of November, I received notification of a settlement conference scheduled for January 3, 
2019, at 1:00pm, at the offices of the Commission. I sincerely appreciate the opportunity to formally 
discuss my complaint.

While I look forward to this conference, my employer requests a 45-day notice for any scheduled time- 
off, and thus this date poses a potential conflict with my current work obligations. Please let this letter 
serve as a formally request for continuance, for 60-days from the assigned conference date. I believe 
this will allow time for your decision on the matter, for all parties to receive written notice, and then 
for me to provide my employer adequate notification.

Sincerely,

Gregory P. Weaver
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